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Restricted access to Croajingolong National Park 
March and May 2021 

Parks Victoria will be undertaking an aerial shooting program, targeting deer 
and feral pigs in parts of Croajingolong National Park from 
22nd to 26th March and from May 17th to 21st (Mondays to Fridays) to 
protect native species impacted by bushfires. 

The aerial shooting area will be closed to all visitors and vehicles during this 
time to ensure the safety of the public. 

For further information, contact 13 1963 or visit parks.vic.gov.au 

 


